17, BATTERY PIL.ACE,

NEW YORK.

. _— July 19, 1938,

Dear Mr, Hutchinson:

M/S "EL CARIEE"
GaleRpt. 3291

Referring to my memorandum of the 28th
ultimo and previous correspondence regarding the thicke
nesses of the starting air receivers of the above named
vessel, I may say that Mr, Rennle, the Galveston S urveyor,
bas forwarded the enclosed letter from the Chief Engineer
on this subjec t,

Mr, Rennie states that when the vessel comes
under survey,he will take the opportunity of confirming
the thickmesses given,

Yours faithfully,

R.P, Hutchinson, Esq.,
LONDON,

009242 -00q H56- OW3F
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